
 

A date for your 

diary: 

Wednesday 27th April 

The place to be: 

Hedworthfield Primary 

School at 1.30pm  

What’s on:  

- A Local Authority representative to explain the what’s on offer for parents of children with SEND  

- Parent representatives to share their personal experiences and support for children with SEND  

- Mrs Richardson will be available to sign post you to other professionals/services  

  

  

  

  

Pop in for a cuppa!  


